
 

 

 6th November 2020 

 

Dear Parent 

  

We have been advised by the Headteacher of Warden Park Primary today of an incident 

which involved one of their pupils yesterday, after school. 

  

The child was walking home when she was approached by a man in a vehicle described as a 

black people carrier, near the Laura Ashley roundabout.  The man tried to persuade her 

into the vehicle. A member of the public intervened and the car drove away. The incident 

has been reported to the police. 

  

We wanted to make you aware so that you can remind your children of the need to be 

alert to 'stranger danger', especially when walking home alone from school. The streets may 

be quieter than usual due to the current lockdown. 
  

With kind regards 

  

Edward Rodriguez 

Headteacher  

 


